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STATEMENT ON THE PASSING OF JAPANESE FORMER PRIME 
MINISTER SHINZO ABE

We, the Committee Representing Pyidaungsu Hluttaw (CRPH) and the elected 

parliamentarians, are deeply stunned and saddened to learn about the passing 

of His Excellency Shinzo Abe, Former Prime Minister of Japan on 8 July 2022.

His Excellency Shinzo Abe, who has been a good friend of Myanmar, will be 

remembered for his political leadership and legacy to move Japan as a great 

nation. Myanmar’s people would never forget for his valuable support to develop 

economy, democracy, freedom and human rights in Myanmar.

We express our heartfelt condolences and deepest sympathies to the bereaved 

family and to the people and Government of Japan and pray for the eternal peace 

of the departed soul.
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